
  

 
 
 
April 1, 2020 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Thank you for all your efforts to connect SANIL Electric with potential customers. It is great 
pleasure to work with you and your extensive networks presented new opportunities from 
which some achievements are expected to be made soon.  
 
I appreciate all your hard works to make this happened. And I also look forward to 
maintaining long-term relationship with you as trusted partners for the growth of both 
companies, A.R. Merante Corporation and SANIL Electric. 

 
 
 
 
H.S. Lee 
General Manager 
SANIL Electric 
Tel. +82-31-319-2888 
Mobile. +1-310-421-6274 
www.sanil.co.kr 
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